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Class Rewards ☺

Headteacher’s awards: 

Maddison – for great listening to the adults 

Farley – for fantastic predicting in Science

School Rules Award:

Ari – for brilliant ignoring 

Other News

We hope that you all have a fantastic Christmas holiday and we will see you 
all in the new year! The first day of term is Tuesday 7th January. 

Our last swimming lesson will be on Monday 13th January – the second week 
back in the new year. 

Maths

This week, we have each been learning about length and height. Some of us 
have been identifying and sorting ‘long’ and ‘short’, and some of us have been 

learning to measure with a ruler and comparing lengths. 

English

This week we have been doing lots of writing about the Chrsitmassy things 
that we have done. We have read the poem ‘The Night Before Christmas’ 

together and have retold the story. 

Topic

This week we have been learning about Alexander Graham Bell in History, 
and have been learning about pitch in Science. We investigated how we could 

change the pitch of an instrument. 


